Miranda N. McKinnon

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> Baldwin County DHR Board Members

From: Kyzar, Pamela [

Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 9:08 AM

To: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Coleman, Remigia <Remigia.Coleman@dhr.alabama.gov>
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Baldwin County DHR Board Members

Hello,

We have received a resignation letter from Mr. Bruce Stone resigning from the Baldwin County DHR Board. See letter
attached.

| also want to inform the County Commission we have two DHR Board members terms to expire September 1, 2019.
We request their term to be renewed pending County approval.

Virginia Chaudron-appointment expires September 1, 2019

Christi King -appointment expires September 1, 2019

Mr. Messick, Baldwin County DHR Board Chairman, had two names as possibilities to replace Mr. Stone and they are as
follows.
Unfortunately, | do not have any additional information than what | received.

Tommie Conaway, was with The City of Daphne

Samuel Watson, was the supervisor at the Resource Center in Daphne.

Would you please keep me informed on the progress of the renewals and if there are any potential members to replace
Mr. Stone.

Thank you so much,

Pamela Kyzar
Baldwin County DHR
251-947-8382
251-945-2491 (fax)

“This electronic message contains information that may be legally confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or
use of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
electronic message in errvor, please veply immediately to the sender that you have received
the message in evvor and delete.”



